The Blessed Sacrament Catholic Primary School

www.blessedsacrament.lancs.sch.uk

01772 792572

Headteacher: Miss K J Hannah BA(QTS)



20th May 2022

Sports Days / Jubilee Celebrations

Dear parents,

As you know, we are combining our sports days and Jubilee celebrations next week and you are invited to join us!

On their 'Celebration Day', children will come to school in their **PE kit** and should bring a **water bottle** with them. All children have ordered a special Jubilee lunch so do not need to bring a lunch with them.

Parents are invited to join their children from **12.00pm** for a picnic lunch if they wish – please do not bring glass bottles or cans for Health and Safety reasons.

Celebration Days will be held in phases due to limited space on the field:

Phase 1 – EYFS	Wednesday
Phase 2 – Key Stage One	Tuesday
Phase 3 – Years 3 & 4	Monday
Phase 4 – Years 5 & 6	Thursday

If the weather is poor, parents can still come to school to eat with their children in the school hall but the sports will be postponed.

Later in the afternoon, an ice cream van will come and each child will receive an ice cream to help celebrate the Jubilee.

On Friday, children are invited to come to school dressed in red, white and blue and there will be a special assembly where they will share what they have learned with other year groups.

School will close for half term at the normal time of 3.15pm and reopen on Wednesday 8th June at 8.45am.

However you are planning to mark the Jubilee, we hope you have a wonderful time and look forward to seeing you next week.

Yours sincerely

K J Hannah Headteacher











